
 
 

 
  

 

 
 
Dear Ladies, 
 
I hope everyone is well and looking forward to Christmas.Sadly our first winter 
Shotgun Competition was cancelled. We cannot blame Covid. This time the weather 
defeated us! However, thank you to everyone who came up to the club for lunch, 
there was a great atmosphere. A huge thank you to Rafa who made two delicious 
soups and some lovely scones. Presentations were made to winners of the 
competions in October and November. If you were unable to attend the envelopes 
with voucher details are in the ladies’ foyer. 
 
Here are some dates for your diaries in December: 
 
Wednesday 8th December 9Hole Team of three Waltz 
 
Thursday 9th December Ladies Christmas Lunch 
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Starters 
Parsnip soup with parsnip crisps (v) 
Chicken liver pâté with chutney, rocket & toast 
Prawn cocktail with Marie rose sauce 
Melon with winter berry coulis (v) 

Mains 
Roast Cheshire turkey with all the festive trimmings 
Roast topside of beef with a Yorkshire pudding 
Salmon fillet with a hollandaise sauce 
Four nut roast with cranberry (v) 

All main meals served with Brussels sprouts, carrots, honey & mustard 
roast parsnips & roast potatoes 

Followed by tea/ coffee & a mince pie 
£17.50 including gratuity 

The meal choice sheet will be in the ladies’ foyer from 24th November. 
Seated in tables of 9 

Please choose a starter & a main course. 
 



 
Wednesday 15th December 9 Hole Individual Par Bisque played in threes 
 

Wednesday 22nd December Shotgun 9 Hole Real Christmas 
Team of 4 Stableford & presentation, choice of soup, scone, 
tea & coffee. Don’t forget your Christmas jumpers! 
 (Team game with a difference, come ready for fun!) 
 

Wednesday 29th December 9 Hole Individual Stableford 4 clubs & a putter 
If golf is cancelled due to adverse conditions there is always Rummikub! 
 
Defibrillator Training 
Thank you to Gill Critchley for organising the on-line training that was led by Joanne 
from St John’s Ambulance North West. It was very informative & very interesting. If 
you were unable to attend the first one there is another training session scheduled 
for Thursday 9th December at 6pm. It is very easy to access the training. If you 
would like to be included please email Gill at critchley.g53@gmail.com. I cannot 
stress more the importance of attending, you never know when you might have to 
use the practical advice that was so expertly shared at the session. 
 
Thank you again to everyone for your donations and participation in all the charity 
initiatives this year:  
 
 

 
 
 
Bridge 
A reminder from Dorothy Rowland that you can play bridge on Wednesday afternoon from 
about 1pm. Any questions, just ask Dorothy. 
 
DiABETES UK 
 
To date Davenport Golf Club has raised the sensational sum of £12,362.26 for this 
very worthy charity. 
 

Thank you so much for your generosity. 
 
Happy Christmas and very best wishes to all,                   
 

Linda  x   

Lady Captain Supporting DiABETES UK  
For more details or to donate please click on the following link:  
Davenport Golf Club is fundraising for Diabetes UK (justgiving.com) 
 

Chris Massey & a group of gentlemen golfers played in Wales & 
have generously raised £160 for Diabetes UK by imposing a 
series of fines for various misdemeanours both on course & off 
course. I think I was only told the “clean” version of the penalties 
that were imposed! Thank - you gentlemen for your generosity. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/davenportgolf-charity

